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Calendar 

Term  4, Week 10  

Wednesday 8 Dec CRL Visit 

Thursday 9 Dec Presentation Day 4pm 

Friday 10 Dec PIE DRIVE ORDERS DUE 

Term 4, Week 11  

Wednesday 15 Dec Pie Deliveries 

Thursday  16 Dec Swimming and Golf 

Thursday 16 Dec Mrs Lott Birthday !! 

Thursday 16 Dec Puggles 

Thursday 16 Dec LAST DAY for STUDENTS 

Magpies are the only  

non-mammal to recognise 

themselves in the mirror. 

Golf and swimming 

No Swimming this week. 

Tennis lessons return 

Tennis lessons are scheduled for this Friday, 

weather permitting. 
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A message from Miss Kerr 

Hi everyone!  

It’s presentation week! We have been 

practising super hard over the past week 

preparing for the annual Bongongo play. 

We can’t wait for Thursday!  

We spent the day at golf on Thursday and 

what a wonderful day it was. A big thank 

you to Jarrod from Gundagai Golf Club for 

your assistance with skills over the past 

couple of weeks.  

This week, we will be in full practice mode, 

where we will be dancing and acting the 

week away!  

Have a great week! 

Sam 

A message from Brad 

Welcome to week 10 everyone! 

 

What a fantastic night we had last Wednesday as we 

recognised Jack Weston as he graduates year 6 this 

year. Being able to catch up as a community and 

reflect on Jack’s past 7 years was tremendous. I look 

forward to meeting up with our extended community 

members this Thursday at 4pm for our annual 

presentations.  

 

Last Friday academic reports were made available to 

parents. If you would like to discuss your child’s 

progress, please contact the school to make an 

appointment.  

 

This Wednesday 8th December, we will have Country 

Rugby League attending our school to run some drill 

sessions and meet up with our students. Are there 

going to be any Dolphins supporters in 2023 at 

Bongongo? One thing is for sure, if the Eels keep 

letting players go, Harvey and Joe may need to strap 

the boots on! 

 

Finally, on behalf of the Bongongo Public School 

community, I would like to congratulate Kylie and 

Andrew Graham on the safe delivery of their baby 

boy Patrick Andrew. Mum and bub are doing well 

and Dad is said to be holding up too.  

 

That’s about all for this week. I look forward to seeing 

you all at presentation night at 4pm this Thursday, 

9th December. Please provide a plate to share at the 

community evening, to follow presentations.  

 

Enjoy the week everyone! 

 

Brad 

 

 

 

Jack Weston 

For an amazing 7 years 

of hard work at 

Bongongo 

Congratulations Jack! 
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PIE ORDERS DUE  

THIS   FRIDAY 10.12.21 
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